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Bradley Schmitt

1. Students were recognized for their activities this year during a Pep assembly on the last day of
school. Previous winners from our quarter PBIS activities competed against staff in fun games of
spikeball, and Bump. It was nice to have everyone in the gym to wrap up the very successful 2020 school
year.

2. The students and staff had a lot of fun during the end of the year with a CLT planned Carnival
Celebration, students worked very hard right up to the end when iPads were checked. Nonetheless,
students closed the school year out with lots of laughter and fun. Students played guessing games, mini
golf, sang karaoke, played ring toss, participated in dunking the teachers in the dunk tank, ate cotton
candy and popcorn, and much more. It was a great way for the 5th-8th grade CLT members to play and
organize the event as they worked with different business entities to secure the fun activities. (See
Pictures)

3. During the end of the year Professional Development, teachers worked on getting their rooms
back to normal, we had furniture all over making spaces work this year. They also spent a lot of time
looking at data (ISASP, mySaebrs) and talking about what interventions we need to continue and what we
need to add for next year. The ESSA team also met and looked at the biggest areas of staff PD needs and
we are working time for those this coming year.

4. Towards the end of May, 8th graders participated in a successful Rocket Day, utilizing the new
grass area. [t was great to have the kids fire the rockets off here and not have to travel to park for that.
Students were able to apply Newton's laws in a real world application.

5. Special thanks to all custodians for getting the building looking shiny and new again, the hallways
and carpets are clean on the second floor. Also thank you to all of the food service staff and workers that
are getting meals out to kids this summer.




